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Looking for an opportunity to be a valuable part of Our Lady of Victory parish? If so, Fr. Kirby is
needing to fill the position of Office Manager with Pam Bena retiring after working in that position
for 36 years. The position's main responsibilities are to oversee the day-to-day operations of the
Parish Office and to manage the financial and general office needs of Our Lady of Victory . The
person filling this position should have a financial background, possess good computer skills
along with being available to serve and assist with the needs of OLV parishioners, parish and
school staff, the general public and visitors to the Cathedral parish. For more information on the
Office Manager position, please contact Fr. Kirby at the Parish Office - 575-4741.

Wednesday, May 1st will be the Final Registration for the next school year 2024-25. It will be held in
the Cathedral Center from 1:30-6pm. Please come at your convenience. ALL parents have to be
seen on this day to complete forms and pay the required fees. A credit card machine will only be
available on that day for charges. Uniformity, our uniform supplier, will also be there to help with
sizing. If you are unavailable to come that day you must come to the office before May 9th when a
late fee of $100 starts.

Friday, April 5th is an Early Dismissal day. Please be on the lookout for the sign up link that will be
going out through Procare messaging. If your child will be staying for care that day, they must be
sent to school with a sack lunch and a drink. **Student cell phones will not be allowed** Students
may bring 1-2 toys from home or a gaming device for the afternoon.

Friday, April 5th is also the FINAL deadline for turning in Summer Camp packets. Any packets
turned in after this date will not be guaranteed a spot in Summer Camp.

April is an exciting month as we approach the end of the school year. Please look for lost or over-
due books that your child needs to turn in. Our Literati Book Fair was a huge success, and thanks
to our generous parents, grandparents, relatives, and friends I am able to place a book order with
187 new titles. The students are anxiously waiting for the arrival of these new books.

A Special Thank You to:
Kevin and Tammy Janak - for a generous donation to purchase library books.

Tammy Janak – for all her hours of work helping to eliminate some of the older and unused books.

Feature Author: Alan Gratz--Alan Gratz is the #1 New York Bestselling Author of novels and graphic
novels for young readers. Checkout: Heroes



OLV Cheerleaders 2024-25
Cailyn L.
Finley J.

Harper M.
Jaylynn V.
Kinley S.

Madelyn P.
Madelyn S.
Madyn S.

McKenna M.
Zaylee A.

OLV Dance Team 2024-25
Addison G.
Allison C.
Alexia M.
Avery C.
Aylin I.

Jillian R.
Kate C.

Kendall J.
Madelyn B.
Revalei M.
Sophie P.
Zoey C.

Unbelievably, our school year is almost over and our OLV PTC is finishing strong! We have some
wonderful events coming up as well as opportunities for everyone to join the fun. We have
Picnic/Field Day (May 22nd) an exciting, fun event and Teacher Appreciation week (May 6th – 10th),
which is our chance to shower our teachers with love and thanks for all they do to make OLV
Catholic School an amazing school. Sign Ups for volunteering as well as info about sending
donations will be emailed soon so watch out for that. In addition to our events, it’s also time for
PTC officer elections (May 10th). As an OLV family you are members of PTC and eligible to run for
an officer position. For more info stop by the next PTC Meeting on April 12th at Noon in the
Cathedral Center (entrance off Airline Rd) or email christywise@msn.com. We love our Eagles!
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